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that will be appropriate for each course. These placements will then need to be



* This was not the sole rationale for the Foothill policy of a six-month retest window.
Though it was the only example mentioned in the meeting, during the deliberations last
year there were several rationale presented - the strongest was that many students don't
understand the importance of the test and don't do any review or preparation prior to their
first attempt. The first take serves as a wake-up call and with some brush-up, practice, boot
camp, etc. they are able to place into a higher level and avoid some additional remedial
coursework.



